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CAPE ELIZABETH SCHOOLS

The following staff members are recognized for their years of service to the students
and educational community of Cape Elizabeth through the 2013-2014 school year.

38 Years: Richard Mullen ~ HS Teacher
34 Years: Richard Whitten ~ Facilities
33 Years: Michael Efron ~ HS Teacher
31 Years: Randall Dill ~ Facilities
David Peary ~ HS Teacher

30 Years: David Brown ~ Transportation
Andy Strout ~ MS Teacher

25 Years

Michele Gagne ~ MS Office
Gail Schmader ~ Volunteer Services

20 Years

Linda Alfiero ~ PC Teacher
Anthony Ghidoni ~ HS Teacher
Jamie Michaud ~ MS Teacher
Stephen Price ~ MS Teacher
Thomas Robinson ~ PC Teacher
Bernard Shannon ~ Facilities

Sally Tammaro ~ MS Office

15 Years

Karen Abbott ~ PC Teacher
Debra Butterworth ~ PC Teacher
Charles Carroll ~ MS Teacher
Joseph Gilkey ~ Facilities

Kim Huchel ~ MS Teacher

Steve LaRose ~ Transportation continues...

Jason Lund ~ Technology

Joan Moriarty ~ HS Office

Cameron Rosenblum ~ PC Library/Media
Angela Schipani ~ HS Teacher

Joel Shroder ~ HS Teacher

Matthew Whaley ~ MS Teacher

10 Years

Mark Ashe ~ HS Teacher

Matthew Clements ~ HS Teacher
Shawn Guerrette ~ HS Teacher
Debra Hannon ~ PC Social Worker
Sara Hollowell ~ PC Teacher
Brandy LaPointe ~ HS Guidance
Lynn Spadinger ~ PC Teacher
Evan Thayer ~ HS Teacher

5 Years

Siobhan Bogle ~ HS Teacher

David Croft ~ PC Teacher

Betsy Goldstein ~ PC Ed Tech

Joni Hewitt ~ PC/MS/HS Teacher
Heather Jones-Kennedy ~ PC Teacher
Kathryn Kelsey ~ MS Ed Tech

Per Noreus ~ MS Teacher

Susan Pillsbury ~ PC Teacher

Hilary Roberts ~ HS Ed Tech

Pam Salerno ~ PC Ed Tech

Daniel Spaulding ~ Transportation
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